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THE WHITE HOL'SE 

W.-\SHINGTO:-o 

June 10, 1975 

Dear Hubert: 

This is a brief note to thank you and express 
my appreciation for your June 6 letter. 

I want you to know that your assessment of the 
impact of my trip to NATO and the discussions 
I had with chiefs of state is most gratifying. 
Coming as it does from an esteemed friend and 
a great statesman, your commendation is doubly 
valued. 

With warmest personal regards, 

JJ 
The Honorable Hubert H. Humphrey 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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